
 

 

 

 

 

To: Library Board of Trustees 

 

From: Jennifer Zoethout, CEO/Library Manager 
    

Meeting Date: March 29, 2016 

 

Subject:  Report PPL16-017 
   SOLS Presentation 
 

 

 

Purpose 

A report to advise that Peggy Malcolm, representative from the Southern Ontario Library 
Services (SOLS) will make a presentation on the relationship between the Library and 
the Municipality.  

Recommendation  

That the Board approve the recommendation outlined in Report PPL16-017, dated 
March 29, 2016, of the CEO/Library Manager, as follows: 
 
That the presentation dated March 29, 2016, by Peggy Malcolm, Library Consultant, 
SOLS, on the Municipal/Board relationship be received for information. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications from receiving this presentation. 
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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Background 

Peggy Malcolm, Library Consultant for the Southern Ontario Library Service (SOLS), 
will present information on the context of the Library Board and City relationship from 
the SOLS perspective.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 

 

Jennifer Zoethout 
CEO/Library Manager 
  

Contact Name: 
Jennifer Zoethout, CEO/Library Manager 
Phone: 705- 745-5382 Ext.2380  
E-Mail: jzoethout@peterborough.ca 

 

 


